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Billing Provider 

 

Beginning November 1, 2017, BOX Options Exchange, LLC (“BOX”) will be changing billing 

providers to Miami International Technologies (“MIAX”). BOX has worked closely with MIAX to 

ensure that the billing process transitions seamlessly. The November 2017 invoices and 

underlying data reports will be issued using the MIAX system. BOX will provide more details, 

including examples of the underlying data reports to the billing contact for each BOX Participant.  

 

 

Contact 

 

For any questions or additional information regarding these changes, please contact BOX Billing at 

billing@boxoptions.com.  

 

 

TO: BOX Options Participants 

FROM: BOX Market Operations Center 

SUBJECT: November Billing Changes 

DATE: September 29, 2017 
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